Southeast Regional Black Nazarene 
Fellowship Conference  
January 15, 2017  

My Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Just a reminder that we are less than six months from our gathering in Nashville, Tennessee with all of our friends from the Southeast and beyond.   First, I want to thank you for your cooperative spirit as you have prayed, accepted assignments and promised your financial support and presence for this effort.

Second, if you haven’t done so, put someone in charge of handling Conference Registration and your church’s hotel room reservation immediately. The special rate we were given will only last until June 21, 2017.    

Third, encourage your people to share with the Conference Coordinators their abilities which the Lord has perfected in them (voice, keyboard skills, power point and sound experience, photography skills and a volunteer spirit  to assist in areas of need). We will be expecting many of your children, youth and young adults to be present.  The Lord has need of them! The Lord will have need of them especially as we seek to engage in the ministry of helping each other here in Nashville through our “Work and Witness Project. Feel free to contact the Conference Coordinators should you have questions. 
 
Conference Registration:   Edwina Husband 678-997-7670 Florice Ballard 901-483-0106
Worship, Mass Choir, Special Music: Min. Tonya Allen 312-287-7074
Work and Witness: Rev. Janice Ballard 901-503-7576    Call Sis. Janice to let he know that you will help!
Workshops : Terry Appleberry  901-406-2140 Dr. Oliver Phillips 407-600-7620
Funding the Fellowship: Mail offering to Dr. Ed Husband-2771 Rolling View Dr. Jonesboro, GA 30236
Youth Talent Showcase:
Communion Service: 

Finally, please read over the enclosed information concerning Registration, Lodging, Workshops and Funding the Fellowship Progress.  Keep in mind that our theme is “Vibrant Vision” (One Body-One Spirit-One Hope). Let’s continue to leave a holiness legacy for those coming behind us!

Blessings and Peace, 
Bill Allen (615-430-1223) 
SRBNFC  Chairman
        
